To Whom [t May Concern:

This letter is concerning the Oakdale Equine Rescue. This organization is a much needed addition to our
community, they are compassionate, caring, and love what they do.

i have known Lora Handley for years from volunteering at the SPCA of Stanislaus. Lora contacted me at
the SPCA to help with a dog that she took while rescuing an abused horse. The dog and horse were left
to take care of each other. Resulting in having to separate these two best friends, the dog came to SPCA
of Stanislaus, and the horse was rescued by Oakdale Equine Rescue.

Oakdale Equine Rescue are quick to respond to horses that are neglected and in need. Another example
of this, | personally referred them to a stable where | became aware of a horse that was neglected and
was suffering. They were on top of it immediately, and now the horse is ready to be adopted.

As we all know a lot of time, effort, love and hard work go into saving our beloved animais.

I also give their contact information to people who call the SPCA looking for help regarding abused, and
neglected horses. | truly believe this organization can make a huge impact on this community.

Sincerely

Debby Clovis

Director of the SPCA of Stanislaus



